
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
SAVE THE DATE!!!! 
The Blue Hills Estates Annual Meeting will be held on July 21, 2018, please mark this 
on your calendar and plan to attend. Some important decisions will be made at this 
meeting.  This year the meeting will be in conjunction with a Board-sponsored social.  
As normal, the meeting will start at 4PM. It will take place around Island #2, on the 
north end of Oakmont Drive, just east of St. Andrews Drive.  We will bring in chairs and 
tables and provide hamburgers and hot dogs. We ask our neighbors to bring a dish to 
share and your own beverages.  More to come on this event. We wanted to get the 
date out early! 
 
BUDGET ISSUE 
We wanted to inform the membership that the Board is currently having to use funds 
on a legal matter.  A resident erected a structure in violation of the restrictions, and the 
Board received complaints about it.  We are in the process of trying to resolve this 
situation, but simply wanted you to be aware that associated legal fees would be 
coming out of the budget and are anticipated to be costly. 
 
SOUTH PATROL CRIME OFFICER - UPDATE 
The Kansas City, MO Police Department has a new contact in place: Officer Mary 
McCall is now our contact for SPD.  The direct, non-emergency line for SPD is 816-
234-5550.  SPD is responsible for serving approximately 75 square miles of the City 
and over 65,000 citizens.  Mary’s position serves as a communication tool for citizens 
and the police department.  If you observe non-emergency activity or have particular 
questions or requests, she is the person to contact. She will have direct access to the 
field officers in our area.  We encourage you to use this resource. 
 
REMINDER 
The weather is beginning to turn warmer. This always brings with it the warning to be 
more aware of your surroundings and keep your eyes open for irregular behavior. 
Please take precautions such as always locking your vehicle if outside and keeping 
house doors locked.  Always report unusual behavior to KCPD! 
 
 
 



 
 
SOUTH KANSAS CITY ALLIANCE 
 
This organization is very involved in the happenings and leadership of our area, if you 
wish to keep up with business and politics in South Kansas City, their website is: 
http://southkcalliance.org/ . 
 
 
This newsletter is brought to you by the Board of Directors of the Blue Hills Estates Home Owners 
Association. 
 
Dan French – President 
Greg Morlan – Vice President 
Laquisha Ross– Secretary 
Carrie Muldoon – Treasurer 
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